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April 18, 2017 
 
 
Agenda Item:  5.5 
 
Subject: Approval of Change of Medical Director – Stanford Health Care ValleyCare, Las 

Positas College 
 
 
Background: Stanford Health Care ValleyCare (known as “ValleyCare”) operates the health 
center at Las Positas College. The Board of Trustees most recently approved the annual health 
center contract on June 21, 2016. The California Department of Public Health (DPH) regulates 
and licenses medical entities including LPC’s health center, and requires documentation to be 
submitted when the Medical Director of record changes. ValleyCare is currently changing the 
Medical Director who oversees LPC’s health center, but the operation of the center will not 
change. This is merely a request for the owner’s signature on the documentation that ValleyCare 
must provide to Department of Public Health in order for the health center to retain its license.  
 
 
Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the Change of Medical Director – 
Stanford Health Care ValleyCare, Las Positas College.  It is further recommended that the Board 
authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the required Laboratory 
Registration document on behalf of the District.  
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Submitted:  Lorenzo Legaspi/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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